To all Foxwood Residents interested in the
2023 Golf Season

GOLF

will be starting
‘On Tuesday April 4th
TEE OFF TIME at 12 NOON

GOLF IS ALWAYS ON A TUESDAY

9 HOLES RIDE - $25.00

All Golf will be played at

The Links at CHERRY CREEK
(UNLESS NOTIFIED OTHERWISE)

If interested in playing golf this season
please get in touch with me
and let me know if you already have a
four-some arranged or if you have a preference
as to who you would like to play with
Ladies Welcome

Call:
JERRY DOLSON at 727-7871




